DA February 17, 2023

Hello everyone!

Hope you’ve had a good month so far; here are some additional events/links we'd like to inform
you about.

Thank you to everyone who attended the important Title IX talk - for additional
information, please visit the Title IX website (https://titleix.tamu.edu/) or reach out to the
Title IX office.

We will be hosting a speaker to lead a discussion on LGBTQ+ 101 on Thu, Feb 23rd at
12:15pm in the seminar room. Please RSVP to Paula by the close of Mon, Feb 20th
with dietary needs if you'd like to have a lunch ordered for the discussion!

In addition to our paper-based suggestion box by the vending machines, we now have a
digital version found on the CICADA website:
https://cyclotron.tamu.edu/cicada/html/suggestion_box.php. To ensure information is
handled properly, particularly in HR-related matters, Paula is the first person to check
both the physical and digital suggestion boxes. We will do our best to address what we
can once the submissions have been collected!

The Library of Congress is hosting a collection of archives and an event calendar in
conjunction with the Smithsonian Institution, National Archives and Records
Administration, and other entities for Black History Month, found here:
https://blackhistorymonth.gov/.

If you have any thoughts or ideas that would help make the Cl a better place, please let one of
us know in person, via email, or anonymously at our physical or digital suggestion boxes!
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